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Inaugural Event  
for Women of Dignity 

Health Takes Place 
Dignity Health-Glendale Memorial 

Hospital and Health Center has an-
nounced an auxiliary group of the Glendale 
Memorial Health Foundation. The Women 
of Dignity Health-Glendale will host events 
throughout the year in an effort to raise 
awareness and funds for the hospital. 

The inaugural luncheon was held re-
cently in the hospital’s John Stauffer Au-

ditorium for more than 60 female leaders 
from the Glendale community and sur-
rounding areas. Guests enjoyed a lun-
cheon as well as an address by Kathy Rose, 
an author, artist and founder of Claiming 
Your Voice consulting. 

To learn more about the foundation 
and Women of Dignity Health, call (818) 
502-2375. 
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Dignity Health-Glendale Memorial Hospital director of pharmacy Leslie Pech, La Cañada 
Flintridge resident Lauriann Wright-Kim, guest speaker Kathy Rose, hospital President and CEO 
Jill Welton and Raana Hasnat will help raise funds for the hospital.

Thursday Club Hosts Jazz 
Band at Luncheon
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La Cañada Thursday Club philanthropy chair Sheri Morton (third, from left), joins Glendale High 
School jazz band director Amy Rangel and the group at a recent performance for the club.

The La Cañada Thursday Club, which 
donated money last season to re-

pair instruments for the Glendale High 
School jazz band, was recently treated 
to the excellent musical renderings of 
the jazz band. From Ray Charles to Van 
Morrison, club attendees were tapping 
their feet and swaying in their seats as 
they watched the students perform at the 
club’s recent tea. 

At last year’s performance, philan-
thropy chair Sheri Morton presented the 
band with a generous $1,000 donation to 

help with their instruments. 
Band director Amy Rangel commented: 

“We were able to use the donation to re-
pair instruments over the summer. Every 
student was able to start the year with a 
clean/working instrument.”

After the program, the band joined the 
club members for tea, sandwiches and 
cookies, and the members enjoyed get-
ting to ask questions of the students and 
getting to know them personally.

For more information, visit lacana-
dathursdayclub.org. 


